
Report to the Council

Committee:   Cabinet                                                        Date:  14 December 2010

Subject:         Finance and Economic Development Portfolio

Portfolio Holder: Councillor Chris  Whitbread            Item:   7(d)

Recommending:
That the report of the Finance & Economic Development Portfolio 
Holder be noted

                                          ____________________________

North Weald Airfield

The Council’s aviation consultants, Halcrow, are progressing with their aviation 
intensification study.  Their interim report was considered by the North Weald Airfield 
Strategy Cabinet Committee at its meeting on 8 November.  The exercise is 
scheduled to complete with a report to Cabinet in March 2012.  At that time 
consideration will have to be given to what happens next, including consultation on 
any proposals.


